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GOVERNMENT QUALITY MANAGEMENT PROGRAM (GQMP)

The Development Academy of the Philippines’ Graduate School of Public and
Private Development Management (DAP-GSPDM) through its Institute of
Productivity and Quality (IPQ) in partnership with Global Competitiveness
Consulting Limited will conduct a training course on IRCA-Registered ISO9001-
QMS Lead Auditors Course for the Government Quality Management Program
(GQMP) Priority Agencies on February 22-26, 2010 at the DAP Conference Center,
Pasig City.

The training aims to train potential auditors and lead auditors from the top
priority agencies under the GQMP on the principles and practices of quality
management system assessment for compliance with the national and international
standards.

The participants to this activity are those actively involved in ISO-QMS
program.

A course fee of Five Thousand Pesos (PhP5,000.00) will be charged each
participant which covers professional service fee, meals, training materials and
certificate and Fifteen Thousand Pesos (PhP15,000.00) each for non-GQMP priority
agency participant.

For more information, contact Ms. Dang Inocencio and Ms. Lily Nangca,
D.A.P Building, San Miguel Avenue, Pasig City at tel. nos.: (632) 631-0921 to 30
local 105 and telefax nos.: (632) 631-2172; (632) 631-2123; e-mail address:
academy@dap.edu.ph; website: http: / /www.dap.edu.ph
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